
Coronavirus (COVID-19) update:

At the moment, the risk for contracting the coronavirus in our area remains low and there are currently no cases reported at UMASS Memorial Medical Center. As such, we will continue to care for our patients as usual at Shrewsbury OB/GYN, PC. That being said, we would like to recommend the following:

If you are scheduled for a routine annual exam or prenatal visit and have cold or flu symptoms, we are asking you not to come to the office and reschedule your appointment.

If you are having a medical problem and need to be seen and have flu or cold symptoms, please notify the office when you call to schedule your appointment and on arrival so we can take the necessary precautions to keep your exposure to the other patients at a minimum.

Finally, if you are over 60 and are in need of a routine annual exam, please consider waiting to schedule your appointment until the pandemic subsides.

For accurate information regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), please visit https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html

As always, our goal continues to be to provide the highest quality obstetric and gynecological care in a warm, friendly and safe environment. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office.


